
 

CIR NO 31/10.10.2024 

 

                                                                                   Date:10/10/2024 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

We , the Science Department is excited to announce the launch of a Vegetable and 

Medicinal Plants Garden at our school as part of our commitment to promoting 

sustainability, environmental awareness, and healthy living. The activity is scheduled 

for October 15, 2024. 

 

Students are encouraged to bring medicinal plants (such as Tulsi, Hibiscus, Henna, 

Neem, Mint, Basil, etc.) or vegetable seeds and saplings for planting. They will 

participate in planting, nurturing, and maintaining the garden during designated 

periods. 

 

We believe this initiative will not only beautify our campus but also foster a stronger 

connection to nature and a healthier lifestyle, enhancing students’ understanding of 

medicinal plants and their uses. 

 

Warm regards, 

Principal 

Dr. Saifudheen P Hamsa 


